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 CLARIFICATION MEMO NO. 1 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
ENGINEERING CONSULTANT SERVICES 

 
HUNNELL RD: LOCO RD TO TUMALO RD IMPROVEMENT 

 
  
 
The following is a list of questions received and responses by the Agency in regards to the Request for 
Proposals: 
 
 

 Question 1 - Who will be handling the environmental clearance work for this project? 
 

Agency Response to Question 1 - Deschutes County Road Department does not anticipate any 
environmental clearances pertaining to wetlands, waterways, hazmat, historic resources, or cultural 
resources will be required for this project.  A DEQ 1200-C permit may be required for the project; the 
engineering consultant will provide a completed 1200-C permit application to the County as a 
deliverable.  If conditions are encountered during the preliminary engineering phase of the project that 
warrant additional environmental clearances, the engineering consultant will provide these services as 
well. 

 
 

 Question 2 - Are federal funds involved with the design portion of this work (i.e. are prevailing wages 
required for the survey/geotech teams)? 

 
Agency Response to Question 2 -There are no federal funds involved with this project.  State 
prevailing wage rate laws shall apply for this project. 


